
 

 
 

                                        

   

Friday 9th February 2018 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

We are excited to announce that we will be celebrating World Book Day on Friday 2nd 
March 2018. Pupils are encouraged to dress up as a character from a book of their choice. This 
year we encourage pupils to dress according to our theme, Magnificent and Magical!  
You may look to such books as: 
 

- Harry Potter 
- Alice in Wonderland 
- The Wizard of Oz 
- The Chronicles of Narnia 
- Cinderella.  
 

We encourage you to get as creative as possible, and look forward to seeing your best magical 
literary costume!  
 
In addition to having a dress up day, students will be becoming published authors! Each Year Group 
will be producing a book to be published by Scholastics later in the year, more details and dates to 
follow.  
 
The Scholastic Book Fair will also be available after school every day after school on the week 
beginning Monday 5th March 2018. 
 
We look forward to seeing lots of different book characters on the day. 
 
Thank you 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


